INTERNATIONAL TELECOMMUNICATION UNION


Telecommunication�Standardization Bureau


�
��
�
	Geneva, 15 June 1999





�
Ref:�
TSB Circular 201�COM 3/ST�
�
�
�
�
Tel:�
+41 22 730 5989�
�
Fax:�
+41 22 730 5853�
�
�
�
�
�


- To the Administrations of Member States �  of the Union�


Copy:�- To ITU-T Sector Members;�- To the Chairman and Vice-Chairmen�  of Study Group 3;�- To the Director of the Telecommunication�  Development Bureau;�- To the Director of the Radiocommunication Bureau�
�



�
Subject:	�
Approval of ITU-T Recommendations D.150 and D.117�
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�
To the Director-General


Dear Sir,


1	Further to TSB Circular 175 of 25 February 1999, I hereby inform you that 64 Member States participating in the last meeting of Study Group 3, approved the text of 2 draft revised and new ITU-T Recommendations (respectively D.150 and D.117) during its Plenary session held on 11 June 1999.


2	The Annex gives you the titles of the approved texts of these revised and new ITU-T Recommendations.


3	The texts of these Recommendations will be published by the ITU as soon as possible.


Yours faithfully,

















H. Zhao�Director of the Telecommunication�Standardization Bureau�


Annex: 1


�
Annex�(to TSB Circular 201)


TITLE AND LOCATION OF THE revised recommendation �and the new recommendation 





1	Revised Recommendation D.150�


New system for accounting in international telephony - See Report COM 3 -R 16, Part II, Section 1





2	New Recommendation D.117





Charging and accounting principles for the international premium rate service (IPRS) - see Report COM 3-R 16, Part II, Section 2











______________________


� PAGE  \* MERGEFORMAT �2�





(





Place des Nations	Telephone 	+41 22 730 51 11	Telex 421 000 uit ch	Internet:	itumail@itu.int


CH-1211 Geneva 20	Telefax	Gr3:	+41 22 733 72 56	Telegram ITU GENEVE	X.400 	S=itumail; P=itu


Switzerland		Gr4:	+41 22 730 65 00		A=400net; C=ch





� PAGE  \* MERGEFORMAT �2�











